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Humanitarian Support to Ukraine 

 

We share deep concern about the situation in Ukraine and sincerely hope that safety and peace 

will return to that country as soon as possible.  

 

Under its hhc philosophy to increase the benefits for patients and their families, the Eisai Group, 

as an international pharmaceutical company, strives to contribute to the health and well-being of 

all people, wherever they may be.  

 

To further this mission, as humanitarian support to those who have been severely affected in 

Ukraine and those who have been evacuated to the surrounding countries, the Eisai Group has 

donated approximately 16 million yen to the Japanese Red Cross Society, the international non-

governmental organization Association for Aid and Relief (AAR), Japan and other organizations.    

 


